OPHTHALMIC QUALIFICATIONS COMMITTEE
BMA House

Tavistock Square

London

WC1H 9JP

Tel: 020 7383 6820
Email: esyrengela@bma.org.uk

Dear Doctor

Thank you for your interest in admission to the Central Professional List of Medical Practitioners authorised to work in the General Ophthalmic Services.  I enclose the application form and would advise you to study the notes carefully before completing the form.

In particular, I should like to draw your attention to the following points:

· In addition to the application form please include copies of higher diplomas, memberships and/or fellowships in ophthalmology.  A photocopy of your GMC certificate of full registration is also required.  Consideration for admission to the List cannot be given until this information has been received.

· Two original testimonials (not copies) are required from consultant surgeons with whom the applicant has worked.  The testimonials should state how the applicant has discharged his/her clinical and other duties in post, the nature of the work involved, whether or not it was carried out under supervision or independently, and the length of time the applicant was in each post. The testimonials must, between them, cover at least two years of the applicant’s hospital experience.  Testimonials will be returned to the applicant if requested.  A letter is enclosed giving guidance to assist your referees in preparing your testimonials. 

Additional information should be set out on a separate sheet.

To aid the process, you can scan your information and this can be emailed to: esyrengela@bma.org.uk
If you have any doubts as to whether your qualifications and/or experience are appropriate, I shall be pleased to advise you further.

Yours sincerely

Evita Syrengela
Committee Secretary
Ophthalmic Qualifications Committee
